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         AGENDA 
                                                            Public Hearing  
 

You are hereby notified that a hearing of the Amherst Village Historic District 

Commission will be held on Thursday, November 21, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Barbara 

Landry Meeting Room, 2nd Floor, Amherst Town Hall, 2 Main Street, Amherst, New 

Hampshire concerning the following:                                    
         

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. CASE #: PZ11392-053119 – Carol & John Bennett (Owners & Applicants) – 6 Main 

Street, PIN #: 017-084-000 – Request for approval to replace vertical board siding on 

side of barn with clapboard & replace existing rotted shutters.  Applicant requested to 

withdraw the application on 10/25/19. 

 

NEW BUSINESS; 

2. CASE #: PZ11957-103019 – Gerard & Maureen Zimmer (Owners & Applicants) – 6 

Davis Lane, PIN #: 005-096-002 – Request for approval to construct a 14’x20’ storage 

shed. 

 

3. CASE #: PZ11955-103019 – Christina Ferrari & Timothy Yarnall (Owners & 

Applicants) – 5 School Street, PIN #: 017-080-000 – Request for approval to replace 

wood fencing, deteriorating woodwork on front porch, replacement of columns, flashing 

on porch roof & footings, remove and replace gutters and downspouts. 

 

4. CASE #: PZ11956-103019 – Thomas Stantial & Melissa Gallery (Owners & 

Applicants) – 5 Foundry Street, PIN #: 017-040-000 – Request for approval to install 

two high velocity HVAC systems to be located on the left side of the house – one to be 

located behind the house and the other to be located on the left side of the house. 

 

5. CASE #: PZ11968-103119 – Brendan & Katherine Farrell (Owners & Applicants)  

84 Boston Post Road, PIN #: 017-057-000 – Request for approval to replace existing 

fence in front of house and repair rotted siding.   

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 

6. Chris Buchanan, Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee – Discuss a plan to use 

interlocking brick-style permeable pavers in place of asphalt on upcoming road 

construction. 

7. Stuart Sanderson – HDC member 

8. Minutes:  October 17, 2019 

 


